I+cm #3 3/13/2020

CORONAVIRUS (Covid 19):

RETURN TO WORK SCREENING QUESTIONNIARE

Webb County is concerned about the health and safety of our workforce. For employees returning to work from personal or business travel, please ask the employees the following questions:

- 1. Are you returning from travel to China, APAC, Italy, Toronto, Canada or Washington state, USA [or as this evolves, any other known cluster locations]?
- 2. Are you returning from travel where you have been in direct contact with anyone who has recently (within the last 14 days) traveled to those areas?
- 3. Do you currently have a fever, cough, difficulty breathing or flu-like symptoms?
 - a. Note-observe whether there are signs of illness such as sweating, cough or breathing difficulty.
- 4. Have you been in close contact (within 6 feet) or in a room or care area with anyone with the coronavirus in the last 14 days? This includes family members/friends, waiting rooms of physician's office; etc.

If the answer is "Yes", the employee is directed to immediately contact a health care provider. If the health care provider deems necessary to test for the coronavirus, the test results should be sent to the Human Resources Department by the employee. If the test is positive, then the employee shall be placed on paid leave for 14 calendar days. The employee may return to work if the results of the physician's exam or test is negative.

2020 MAR 13 AM II: 12
WEBB COUNTY TEXAS